
Summer 2024
Dear Students and Families,

Welcome!

My name is Mrs. Hegarty! I am going to be your teacher for the 2024-2025
school year. I am beyond excited to be your teacher this year. We will go on
many fun adventures exploring reading, math, art, science, and much more.

I hope you had a wonderful summer. I enjoyed my time with my husband,
Mr. Hegarty, my son, Hudson and our super silly dog Luna. My family and I had
a blast going in the pool, hanging out with friends, eating LOTS of ice cream,
and roasting marshmallows in our fire pit. I cannot wait to hear all about your
summer adventures on the first day of school!

There are some supplies you will need to help you learn and grow this
year. You do not have to bring them all on the first day of school. I made a
schedule so that your backpack is not too heavy. Please make sure your first
and last name is on everything. Families, if you have any questions you can
always email me at ahegart1@3villagecsd.org.

I hope you enjoy the rest of your summer! I look forward to seeing you
and your great big smile on the first day of school!

Love always,
Mrs. Hegarty






